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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Nursery have booked a visit to Forgotten Forest in Brighouse on Thursday 17th March 2022. The visit 

will give us the opportunity to experience a forest school focus to our learning. 

 

The visit will be by coach.  We will be setting off from school at 12.15 prompt.  We will be back to 

school at the normal home time of 3.15pm. I will send further details out nearer the time.  

 

Your child will need to wear old warm clothes including hat and gloves, waterproofs and wellies as we 

will be outside and the children will get muddy.  

 

The cost of the visit will be £14.  We are informing you well in advance so payments towards the trip 

can be made in instalments if preferred.   Payment can be made on line via Parent Pay or Paypoint at 

your local, as well as cash via school. 

 

The Education Reform Act (1988) states that you are under no obligation to contribute towards any 

school visit, however if insufficient funds are received we will have no option but to cancel the 

arrangements.  We must stress that being unable to contribute towards the visit will not affect your 

child’s right to attend.  

 

Parents will be entitled to a remission of charges if in receipt of any of the following benefits, and 

would need to discuss this with Mrs Grist or the school office. 

   

• Income support 

• Income Based Job Seekers Allowance 

• Support under part IV  of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

• Child Tax Credit, where the parent is not entitled to Working Tax Credit. 

 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

 

Miss Bailey  

 

 


